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9th May 2019 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This half term, our topic is based around the themes featured within the film, Fantastic Beasts and 
Where to Find Them. We would like to offer the children in year 5 and 6 the opportunity to watch 
the film. We will then use this film as a stimulus for further learning especially within our writing 
and topic.  

We would like to watch the film in the week commencing the 20.5.19. Fantastic Beasts and Where 
to Find Them is a PG-13 film and we will require your permission in order for your child to be able 
to watch this film within school. If you give permission, please complete and sign the slip below 
and return to school ASAP. If you have any questions about the film, please speak to your child’s 
teacher who will be happy to help. 

Many thanks for all your support,  

Mrs Knight, Mrs Dobson, Miss Connell and Mrs Hanson 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Fantastic Beasts and Where to Find Week Commencing 20.5.19 

I give permission for my child …………………………………………….……….. in class…….….. 

to watch the film, Fantastic Beasts and Where to Find which I understand is a PG-13 rating.  

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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